
**BRYA CHEER** 

The goal of BRYA is to provide a fun, safe, positive and supportive atmosphere for the 
cheerleaders. The guidelines listed below will insure everyone has a great season!!  

 

~ Cheerleaders must remain with the squad during games and practices. If they 
need a restroom or water break, please notify one of the coaches. 

 
~ Tennis shoes should be worn for all practices and games. Cheerleaders should 

wear white tennis shoes on game days.  
 

~ Please make sure your child is well hydrated before games and practices. They 
should bring cold water or Gatorade with them to all activities.  

 
~ In cases of inclement weather, the coaches will notify the parents as soon as a 
decision has been made regarding practice or a game being cancelled. There is 

also a phone number to call for game cancellations:  434-384-5591 
 

~ If your child will not be able to participate in a practice or game, please notify 
one of the coaches so we can plan accordingly. We will also rotate a snack / drink 
schedule for each cheerleader for game days. Please let us know if there are any 

food allergies.  
 

~ You will have the choice of taking the pom poms / megaphones with you or 
giving them to the coach after each practice or game. If you choose to take the 
poms / megaphones with you, please make sure to bring them for all activities.  

 
~ The coaches will call the cheers during the games and practices.  

 
~ We will have an end of the season banquet to hand out trophies. We will collect 

all uniforms, poms and megaphones during the banquet.  
 

~ Communications are normally sent by email. Please let the coaches know the 
best way to get in touch with you if this is not convenient.  

 


